
Are you a Tow Company 
interested in working with 
the Orange County Freeway 
Service Patrol Program? 

You may register to be notified of future Orange 
County FSP procurements or view current 
procurements at OCTA’s Contracts and 
Materials Management web page 
https://cammnet.octa.net/

For more information, you may email us at 
MotoristServices@octa.net

Statewide FSP programs
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